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SAMLESBURY 
Church of England Primary School 

NEWSLETTER 
28/06/2019 

 

 

Worship Theme: 

RESPONSIBILITY 
 ‘God doesn't want us to be shy with his 

gifts, but bold and loving and sensible. 

2 Timothy  1:7 

Pupil Worship Team for  

Friday 5TH July is: 

Henry, Mathew and Isaac 

All welcome at 9.00am every Friday for our 

celebration worship. 

 

 

 

 

SAMLESBURY SUPERSTARS! & 

HEADTEACHER AWARD 

CHARLIE (YR) 

ALEXIA (Y1)  

JULIETTE (4) 

ISAAC (Y6) 

HEADTEACHER AWARD 

ALFIE (Y5) 
Well done to you all for your outstanding achievements 

this week!  

Children will receive their certificates  

on Friday July 5th 9.00am 

 

 
 

 

WHAT’S ON/KEY INFORMATION:  

CHURCH GARDEN PARTY SATURDAY 29TH JUNE 2pm – 

Everyone is welcome tomorrow at our church’s garden 

party held here at school. It’s a fantastic afternoon with 

lots to do for all the family. Many of our children are 

involved with the Maypole dancing which we’ve been 

practising in school. If you can’t come for 2pm opening 

ceremony, do come down later. Don’t miss out on the 

fun! 

SPORTS DAY MONDAY 1ST JULY 1.15PM – Please can 

children come to school in their PE kits on Monday. Kits will 

be sent home tonight with all children. FOSS will be still be 

providing refreshments so all donations of cakes, biscuits 

etc will be gratefully received again. 

SPORTS NEWS – This week our team of 10 year 5 & 6 pupils 

took part in the final week of a tag rugby competition. 

They won one of their games and worked together 

brilliantly as a team. We’re all really proud of you and you 

represented school fantastically! Well done! 

FAMILY WORSHIP SUNDAY 30TH JUNE – Family worship is 

at St Leonard the Less this Sunday at 11am. All welcome! 

TRAFFIC UPDATE – At this time of year there are more 

farm vehicles around our beautiful rural setting as farmers 

use the good weather to gather in crops and silo. Please 

do take care whether you are a car driver or from the 

farming community and drive the tractors so we keep 

everyone feeling safe on our roads. There was a near miss 

on Vicarge Lane earlier this week involving a tractor and a 

grandparent coming to school. Thank you. 

PARENT PAY – please see information on the next page 

 

 

 

 

PLEASE NOTE: WORSHIP IS BACK ON NEXT WEEK AS USUAL  – 

5TH JULY AT 9.00AM.  

 

THIS WEEK… 

YEAR 5/6 – CAREERS FAIR & SCIENCE 

FESTIVAL VISIT TO UCLAN. 

It’s  been a busy week again in school with lots 

of additional activites happening. First a big 

THANK YOU to all the parents and friends of 

school who took part in the Careers Fair earlier 

this week, which we organised and was hosted 

at Brockholes Wood Primary School. Nearly 

100 children found out about 15 different 

careers from Forensic accounts, GP, running 

your own business, being a BAE engineer to 

working in the police service, nursing and 

midwifery to forensic science! It was a fab 

morning with so much discussion of life 

beyond school!  

Today, Year 5/6 have gone to UCLAN to 

experince the Science festival the university 

hold each year. All these experiences enable 

our children to appreciate the wider world we 

live in and have the skills and knowledge they 

need to make the very best of their education. 

Thank you to Alexa’s mum for again helping 

out on a visit! 
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Summer Term Diary Dates 

 

29th June - Church Garden Party at school @ 2pm 

30th June – Family worship at St Leonard the Less 

11.00am. all welcome.  

1st July – Sports Day @ 1:15pm 

2nd July - Year 6 Leavers Service at Blackburn 

Cathedral  

4th July - Year 6 cluster schools leavers picnic at 

Whalley Abbey  

4th July - New reception children final stay and play 

@ 9.15am  

5th July - Talent Show  @ 2pm in the school hall.  

8th July - Reports out to parents/carers   

10th July - End of Term Parent Drop in Session @ 

3.30pm – 5.30pm  

18th July - End of term Worship in church @ 9.15am  

19th July - Leavers assembly @ 2.15pm  

19th July - Colour Run and Family Fun – straight after 

school. Deadline to book on the Colour Run 10th 

July.  

19th July – Break up for Summer 

 

AUTUMN TERM 

3rd September – INSET DAY (no pupils in school) 

4th September – Pupils return to school 

PUPIL ACHIEVEMENTS 

 

Alfie came first 

in his first 

trampolining 

comp this 

weekend for 

Preston City 

Trampolining 

Club. Well done 

Alfie – that’s a 

fantastic 

achievement! 

WANTED! 

Mrs Quayle, Mrs Noblett and all the children in Year 3/4 need empty wine 

boxes as soon as possible (they don’t need to be unlabelled – any will do) 

and cardboard tubes (any size) for a project they are doing linked to their 

rainforest topic. If you do have any please bring them in to school.  

Thank you!  

 

PARENT PAY UPDATE 

Over the year we have regulalry put reminders on the 

newsletter about balances being paid off as well as all 

the time and inconvenience it is for Sandra chasing up 

unpaid monies. Although we are flexible there does 

come a point where you must pay what is owed on your 

accounts and that time is now. Accounts which are not 

cleared by the end of next week (5th July) will receive a 

formal letter regarding payment. I’m sorry to sound like 

this is a bit of a grump but it is.  

From September the policy will be, that unless there are 

particular circumstances, most activities will be have to 

be paid for in advance to avoid the difficulties the office 

has faced this year.  

 

 


